
A belated Happy New Year to you all. Our first event of the year – the competition luncheon 

and presentation at the Pavilion lounge, at the BAWA club, was very successful and the 

venue has been booked again for next year. 

Our last coffee morning of the winter is on Monday 14th March at 10.00am. Club membership 

welcome packs will be available for collection for those attending. 

Now…… the daffodils are flowering, and the tulips are showing signs of life and soon the 

bowlers will be gambolling on the hallowed turf like spring lambs. 

The Green is open from Saturday 9th April for Introduction and training. Sunday is available 

for general practice. The first club night “Live Wire” is on Tuesday 12th April. Our first friendly 

fixture is a home match vs Keynsham is on Sunday 17th April. 

Dress code: All games this year will be “greys”. Club nights will be more relaxed, and no 

dress code applies. 

Now the important bit: 

League coaching for men’s and women’s league teams will take place at the following times 

& dates to address issues raised by team captains and skips last year: 

Thursday 14th April 18.00hrs 

Saturday 16th April  14.00hrs 

Thursday 21st April 18.00hrs 

If you wish to play league bowls, please attend at least one of these dates. It is imperative 

that we hold our positions in the various leagues this year after our recent promotions. Mo 

Fagan, our men’s team captain will be contacting players in due course. As the men’s B 

team league starts later this year there will be additional dates for them!! 

Other news: 

Pre-season maintenance is also due and you will be contacted shortly. “Many hands make 

light work”. 

Finally, we had another meeting with BCC to meet their new appointee. Although non-

committal, it is likely the council will continue to maintain the Green this year. Our 

“expression of interest” has been well received and we await developments. 

John S. 
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